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Town of Colrain 
Select Board Meeting 

55 Main Road/Town Office Building 
2:30 P.M. 

MINUTES OF December 21, 2016 

 
Present:   Mark Thibodeau, Jack Cavolick,  
 
Others present Kevin Fox Town Coordinator, and Colleen Worden Office Clerk  
 
 
Approval of warrants  
And Minutes  

MOVED: Jack Cavolick moved to approve the meeting minutes of 12/7/16 Mark 
Thibodeau seconded. Voted unanimous. 

 
Proposed Marijuana Use and Possession Policy: 
The Town Counsel has completed their review of the proposed marijuana policy. 
After a brief discussion it was decided to approve the policy. 
 
MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to approve the Marijuana Use and Possession 
Policy for the Colrain Police Department, Jack Cavolick seconded. Voted 
unanimous.   

 
Action Regarding Missing fire dept. Generator Transfer Switch and Cold 
Weather Kit: 
The generator transfer switch and the cold weather package for the Fire 
Department generator has been missing for months. The fire department agree 
that they were both at the station but have searched and cannot find them and 
believe that the Tech School might have taken them when they left last fall. Kevin 
would like to file a report with the Police Department and then check with the 
insurance company to file a claim. He has also sent an email to the Tech School 
teacher Todd Weed to see if they might have taken them. He has not heard 
anything as of yet. 

 
Request To use Town Office Parking Lot: 
A resident, Kaylee Mulligan, is requesting to use the Town Office parking lot for 
2 Thursdays a month for car pool parking, there will be about two cars. After a 
discussion it was decided that the Board would allow the parking but would not 
permit any overnight parking. 

 
Unanticipated at time  
Of meeting 
 Letter of Support for the Crocker proposal: 

Kevin has prepared the letter of support for the Crocker proposal that the Board 
requested. There was a discussion and it was decided by the Board that they 
would sign it. 
 
MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to approve the letter of support for the 
Crocker proposal. Jack Cavolick seconded. Voted unanimous. 
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 Respectfully submitted,   Accepted by the Board of Selectmen 
   

______________________________ 
 Colleen Worden    Eileen Sauvageau -  

Office Clerk 
      ______________________________ 
      Mark Thibodeau 

 

__            _____________________________________ 

Jack Cavolick chairman 
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Documents 
 

 Police Department Marijuana Use & Possession 
 

 Budget and Program Revision Form 
 

 Letter of Support   for Crocker Communication 


